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Highlights [                  ]Newsletter for the Performing & 
Visual Arts in Central Texas

T   ablescapes

& 
Bingo
Nov-Dec

2020

Save the Date

Big Event
Evening on Safari

April 10
Here's hoping the skies are clear 
for an Evening on Safari this spring. 
Stay safe and plan on good times at 
the BAC's Big Event!

The BAC had some ac-
tivity in November and 
December.  At the Ta-
blescapes exhibit visi-
tors viewed dozens of 
beautiful table layouts 
and picked up some Cu-
linary Club cookbooks 
for Christmas.  For bingo 
in the BAC parking lot,   
caller Adam Willmann 
donned his best elf suit 
to ring in some holiday 
cheer.

Linda Lucas Hardy Workshop
Luminous, Lustrous Colored Pencil 

on Drafting Film
February 20-21, 2021
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 Overnight accommodations for BAC events can be made at various hotels
 and B&B’s in Clifton.  Check our website  for further information.

Troubadour Concert Series

Our next meeting will be held at the 
BAC in the theatre January 5 at 7 p.m. 
If you have questions, please call the 
BAC office at 254-675-3724. Our 
program will be sewing tips for piecing 
and quilting from various members of 
our group.
  Our members have been busy quilting 

and creating new works of art over the summer. 
One of our members, Debbie Stubbs, also has been 
busy with the Quilts of Valor program. Debbie has 
made and distributed several QOV quilts in the 
last few months in small or private ceremonies so 
as to observe the COVID-19 guidelines. We look 
forward to a better year in 2021 and to seeing new 
members in our guild.  -LP

Quilt Guild

Folks, we will return! Stay tuned 
for announcements of future 
entertainment! We look forward to 
seeing you back and enjoying the 
music. -LP

[The packed house at 2014's Texas Troubadour 
with Ray Wylie Hubbard]

PO Box 373
215 S. College Hill
Clifton, TX 76634

254 675 3724 Bosque Arts Center 
Hours of Operation

Weekdays: 9-5 | Saturday: 10-5

Part of the Clifton Cultural Arts District 
as designated by the

Colored pencil and drafting film – a winning 
combination! The “Luminous, Lustrous 
Colored Pencil on Drafting Film” workshop will 
be conducted by master colored pencil artist 
Linda Lucas Hardy. A twenty-year veteran of 
teaching and workshop instruction, Linda’s 
work has appeared in numerous Bosque Art 
Classic exhibits over the years, and one of her 

pieces is present in the BAC permanent collection.
  Linda has selected a gorgeous cactus bud to draw during this 2-day workshop. Her 
step-by-step method of instruction is especially suited to working on the drafting 
film’s translucent surface, and this image will be particularly stunning. 
  A supply packet will be provided including the drafting film, with a printed 
template, two 5x7 reference photos, a palette guide, and 
instructions. Discover another dimension to colored 
pencil with this intriguing surface!

  Note the new date: 

February 20-21, 2021
Times: 9-4 Sat.-Sun.

Fee: $275; $260 for BAC Members 
(includes lunch for both days 
and cost of the supply packet)

  Call 254-675-3724 or go online 
at BosqueArtsCenter.org 
for complete details. -JB



"...but Hope smiles from the threshold of the year 
to come, whispering, ‘It will be happier…’"

-Alfred, Lord Tennyson

           Donations JANUARY

Jan. 1 BAC Office Closed

Jan. 5 Quilt Guild 7p

FEBRUARY
Feb. 14 Happy Valentine's Day :-)

Feb. 
20-21 Linda Lucas Hardy Workshop 9a

MARCH
Mar. 
5-6 Scholarship Variety Show tba

NOTE:  Check with your 
respective subgroups for the next meeting dates and sites.

Newsletter Contributors: Deb Phinney, Lillian Lemke-Jacoway,  Lin-
da Pfeiffer, Bryan Davis, Lorana Rush, Judith Baker, Janet Jackson, 
Donna Jarman, Punky Penberthy, Virginia Richards, John Linn]

~General BAC~

Steve Watson Scholarship Fund
Bosque Civic Music Association

Punky & Wally Penberthy by Gene & Ginger Albrecht
Jane Scott by Gene & Ginger Albrecht

Charles & Jean Davis by Tina Kent
Roland & Joyce Jones by Debra Evans

The BAC remains closed to tours and public traffic.  
Office staff may be reached during the normal business 
hours Mon.-Fri., 9 a.m.-5 p.m., at 254.675.3724.

Fred & Kathy Cramm

Thank You!
To Ralph & Shirley Dahl for the donation of 
fabric and craft books to the Quilt Guild.

Culinary Club
The Art of Cooking, the BAC Culinary 
Club cookbook, is still on sale. Copies 
may be purchased downtown at 
Market at the Mill or by calling the 
BAC office at 254.675.3724 to arrange 
a pickup or mailing. Cookbooks 
are $15 plus tax (plus $5 shipping/
handling for mailed copies). Purchase 
one now for your favorite chef!  The Art of Cooking includes over 
200 recipes from Culinary Club members, along with Art Club 
illustrations and cover art by Jones winner Kathy Tate.  Blake 
Holman lent his design skills to create this book which makes a 
lovely gift for any occasion.  

The Art Council has concluded our anticipated Happy 
New Year Party will not be able to be arranged.  The gov-
ernor has identified Bosque County as a Trauma Service 
Area, which translates that only 50% occupancy is per-
mitted with indoor activities.  Therefore, the Art Coun-
cil had to make a tough decision to cancel our year-end 
dinner.  The Art Council wants to express their gratitude 
to our Art Patron members for their support and under-
standing during this pandemic.  The Art Council looks to 
a new year as we begin our planning for upcoming events, 
such as art talks, workshops led by area artists, and the 
Art Classic scheduled for September 2021.   We look for-
ward to seeing you at the BAC in 2021.   -JL

•Art Council•

The members of 
the TBT would 
like to extend 
a sincere and 
heartfelt thanks 
to all of our 
loyal patrons!  
You are the 
reason we exist, 
because let’s face 
it, why perform 

In Honor Of

Aubrey & Virginia Richards
Tim & Nancy Solohubow
Rick & Cheryll Lundberg

Rev. Calvin & Donna Goerdel
Blake Holman

Bill & Karen Burkett
Nancy Simpson

Tablescapes
Rowland & Janet Jackson
Joe & Patricia McAninch

Bingo Fund
Lee & Leanne Donner

Blake Holman
In Memory of Dodie Zenner

Mary Anthaume
Tom & Joanne Blossom

Todd & Dee Anna Walker
Lee & Leanne Donner
Robert & Ollie Evinger

Jean Hartman
Patricia Douge

Wally & Punky Penberthy
Nancy & Bill Burnett

Mike & Edye Marshall
Art Council Scholarship Fund

Martin & Joyce Grelle

Due to COVID concerns, the 
annual Scholarship Variety 
Show is rescheduled from 
February 5 and 6 to March 
5 and 6. -JJ [From the 2020 
Variety Show, Virgil Curtis (top) 
and Aubrey Richards (left)]

In Memoriam
Our condolences 
go to Deb Phinney 
at the loss of her 
mother, Marylee, 
on December 
15.  A BAC mem-
ber since 2014, 
Marylee volun-
teered at quilt 
shows, helped 
decorate for vari-

ous events, contributed table layouts to Tablescapes ex-

The 
Pottery Guild 

members 
are preparing 
for a Ceramic 

Garden Art 
Show and Sale
on a Saturday 

in April.
Stay Tuned!!!!!

-SG

•

The BCMA participated in this year's Tables-
capes with a display promoting the new Steve 
Watson Piano Lab.  Piano lessons will be of-
fered to students of all ages at BAC beginning 
in January 2021 or when COVID-19 health and 
safety restrictions are lifted.  The Piano Lab was 
created to honor the legacy of Watson, who was 
instrumental in the organization and success of 
the BCMA and the Bosque Chorale prior to his 
death in June.  Through generous donations, five 
fully-equipped Yamaha 88-key piano stations 
have been fully funded, purchased, and await-
ing enrollment.  Four piano instructors have also 
volunteered to teach.  Watch the newsletter for 
more information. -BD

Bosque Civic Music Association

without an audience?  You have supported us 
during every celebration, every tear, and every 
bump in the road and 2020 has been no different.  
It has truly broken our hearts that we have not 
been on the stage for you this year.  We have a 
special “thank you” in mind and each of you will 
be hearing from us after the first of the year.  We 
wish each and every one of you the happiest of 
New Years!  God Bless! -LR

hibits, and pitched in as needed at various other activi-
ties.

BAC Potters Looking Forward to Spring!!!!

Parking 
Lot

Bingo!

Bingo drew a crowd to the BAC parking lot, all ready for something new and 
fun.   Guests decorated tables, had tailgate parties, and enjoyed the evening 
out under a brisk December sky.

Tin Building 
Theatre

Variety Show
Moved to
March 5-6

[Marylee's table at this year's Tablesccapes exhibit]

[Marylee greeting guests at the 
2019 Arts of Christmas]

[SANTA NEEDS A NEW 
SUIT:  Santa (AKA Blake 

Holman) posed in longjohns to 
raise funds for BAC operating 

expenses.]

BCAC members were pleased to illustrate the 
Culinary Clubs cookbook, which is available 
in a lovely volume. Everyone needs one!
  Being isolated during this time is difficult 
but gives opportunity for a great deal of cre-
ativity. If you have not considered making 

thumbnail sketches, please do so. It is a 
wonderful, simple way of starting a suc-
cessful composition. Try to see the larg-
est shapes in the most elementary way, 
i.e. straight lines, circles, ovals. Pictured 
here are two photographs that are com-
bined into one thumbnail sketch. The 

finished painting is 
shown below.
  We are grateful 

Art  Club

that our president Barbara Moore 
is now home. We wish her well, and 
hope that everyone had a wonderful 
Christmas! -LLJ


